
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

             Wednesday 11th June 2025 

 

Year 6 - Enterprising Day  
 
Dear Parent/carer, 

 

As I am sure you will be aware, our year 6 children, as part of Enterprising week, have been learning 

about running a business. ChaPTA have invited Year 6 to take part in an Entrepreneurial themed 

project and, as part of this process, Year 6 have worked in teams to create a business plan that will 

help them to raise money for the school community. This business plan has been presented to the 

teachers who have approved them. These plans include penalty shoot outs, glitter tattoos, darts, 

carnival games and much more. ChaPTA will be investing in their stalls and ideas to help buy the 

equipment and products they may need. The winning team, the team that makes the most profit minus 

the money they have borrowed to buy their equipment, will be entered in a draw to win a fantastic 

prize.   

 

The children have been invited to run their stalls at the next ChaPTA event on Wednesday 18th June 

2025. The event starts at 3:30pm and ends at 5:30pm so the children would set their stalls up at 

the end of the school day. Children may stay for some or all of the event. Permission to walk home 

can be granted in the same way as after school clubs until 4:15pm, however any time after this, they 

must be collected by an adult. When a child is collected, they must inform a Year 6 teacher as a 

register will be taken. In order to make collection smoother we ask that parents only collect at 

designated times from the year 6 building; collections will be either 4:15pm and 5:30pm. This allows 

teachers to be more readily available to support the children with the stalls.  

 

As there will be a few children running each stall, they will be able to take a break during the time and 

visit the other stalls. Please note that if purchasing food, the children will be responsible for any 

allergens as teachers will not be with the children directly at this time. 

 

As this event takes place after school, please complete the electronic permission if your child is able 

to stay; please note that without permission, children will not be able to stay and support. We would 

appreciate if you could reply as soon as possible to allow the teams to organise their schedules. If 

forms could be returned no later than Friday 13th June, that would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Tickle 
Year 6 Group Lead 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Online Permission Form: https://forms.office.com/e/Cc4XFn10xe  

https://forms.office.com/e/Cc4XFn10xe

